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Dear Apprentice:

Throughout your apprenticeship, the media may visit your company/organization to cover special events.  Apprenticeship Rhode Island and our partners at the State Department of Labor and Training may also wish to use your photograph or voice for promotional and educational reasons, such as in publications, posters, brochures and newsletters; on our web site, or in social media, television, radio or print media.

Before your photograph or voice can be used by the media or by Apprenticeship Rhode Island; you must give your permission. 

Please sign and return this form stating whether Apprenticeship Rhode Island and the media have permission to use your photograph or voice for promotional and educational purposes. Thank you for your cooperation. 

❑
I give my permission that I may be filmed, photographed, or interviewed by the media during events and that my photograph or voice may be used by Apprenticeship Rhode Island for educational or promotional reasons. 

❑
I do not give permission to be filmed, photographed, or interviewed by the media during events and that my photograph or voice may not be used by Apprenticeship Rhode Island for educational or promotional reasons.

Participant signature ___________________________________         Date___________

Participant Name, please print _______________________________________________

If you have any questions regarding this form, please call Apprenticeship RI at 401.919.5919 x203
